
  Maria Pallante, Register of Copyright 
Dear Ms. Pallante: 
 
Copyright protection was deemed so important to creativity that it was 
provided for in the Constitution. There is, as you know, concern in the 
writing community about proposed changes in the “orphan” law that might  
expose copyright material to misappropriation. I hope you will use your influence  
to see that it does not happen. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jerome Richard 

 


